# **WEPABULLETIN**

Willoughby Environmental Protection Association



10 OCTOBER 2017

# CALLING ALL GARDENERS - WEPA NATIVE PLANTS AT CASTLECRAG FAIR - Sunday 15 October 2017



With rain forecast over the coming weeks it's time to buy beautiful local native plants to bring birds, butterflies and insects back to your garden this summer.

WEPA will be holding its annual native plant sale this year at the Castlecrag Fair to be held at Castlecrag Shopping Village (Edinburgh Road) from 10am - 3pm this Sunday (15 October).

The Fair will also feature a wide range of artist and artisan stalls, native bee hives and lots of fun activities for kids.

We're looking for volunteers to help on the stall so if you can spend an hour or more helping out please contact Gay Spies on 0467 099 731.

Looking forward to seeing you all there!

### **Contact WEPA**

Email: wepa@wepa.org.au
Website: www.wepa.org.au

### A member of the Nature Conservation Council of NSW.

WEPA acknowledges the traditional owners of this land, the Gameraygal people, their spirits and ancestors and we pay our respects to Elders past and present.

#### **Disclaimer**

The views expressed in the articles above are not necessarily those of the publisher or editor.

Contributions from WEPA members are welcome.

The WEPA logo above was created by Adrienne Kabos.

Copyright © 2017 Willoughby Environmental Protection Association, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

